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September 14, 2016
Job No. 15043

Mr. Fred Nichols, Chairman

Town of Barrington Planning Board
P.O. Box 660

333 Calef Hwy

Barrington, NH 03825

RE: Waiver Request from Subdivision Regulations
Dear Chairman,

This letter is to request waivers from portions of the Town of Barrington Subdivision checklist and portions of the
Subdivision Regulations.

Waiver from Section II of the checklist: 26, 28 (B-F), 30 and 31.

Waiver from the Subdivision Regulations: Article 5.3.1(6) proposed topography; spot elevations; 5.3.1(7) existing
and proposed drainage.

This is a proposed lot line relocation between 4 lot owners and there will be no changes to topography, parking,
structure, drainage, landscaping, lighting, and access.

Please contact me with any questions or concerns regarding these waivers.
Respectfully Submitted

Norway Plains Associates, Inc.

Joel D. Runnals, LLS
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